
Sweetogram 
We will be spreading the Christmas cheer once again this 

year whilst raising much needed funds for school. 

Why not send your friend or child a sweet message that will 

be attached to a candy cane? 

You can buy a candy cane and attach your Christmas 

message to send to your friends in school for just 50p. 

They will be on sale before school from 8:30am - 8:50am, 

after school from 3:20pm – 4pm under the key stage 2 

canopy and during morning break in the KS2 hall from 1st 

December until 16th December and they will be delivered 

to your friend’s/child’s class. 

What a lovely treat to receive! 


